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Adria Harper joined the Florida Public Service Commission’s General Counsel’s Office as a Senior 
Attorney in 2014.  She was promoted to Attorney Supervisor in 2022.  Prior to her recent promotion, 
Ms. Harper served as an Ethics Advisor and handled rulemaking and appellate matters on behalf of the 
Commission, including appearing before the Florida Supreme Court.    
 
Ms. Harper graduated with honors from the University of Florida with a B.S. in Journalism-
Telecommunications in 2001, and in 2004 she earned a J.D. from University of Florida’s Levin College of 
Law.  Prior to working at the Commission, Ms. Harper was a former Director of the First Amendment 
Foundation, where she educated the citizens of Florida about open government and monitored the 
Florida Legislature by tracking proposed bills, providing comments and assisting with drafting 
legislation.  Ms. Harper has also been in private practice with Harper and Harper & Associates, P.A., in 
Tallahassee, where she served as the President of the firm. 
 


